
RedactedFrom:
Sent: 5/24/2013 10:05:59 AM

Will Johnson (will@visageenergy.com); Cherry, Brian K 
(/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7)
mpl@cpuc.ca.gov (mpl@cpuc.ca.gov)

To:

Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: RE: Follow up

Will:

Thanks for the very good work and the positive report. What is needed at this point is for 
Bradford to talk to the Speaker and insist that the language stopping the project be dropped 
from the Assembly Energy Trailer Bill. That message should be delivered to the Speaker early 
next week. Bradford should let Gwen know the reaction and Bradford should continue to push 
the Speaker to have the language deleted until the Speaker agrees.

Let me know the results. This could be very helpful. Don't hesitate to give me a call if I can 
help out here in any way.

Best

Redacted

From: will@visageenergy.com 
Subject: follow up
Date: Fri. 24 May 2013 09:54:33 -0700

bkc7@pge.comyc Redacted

Red a |and Brian,
Per Peevey's suggestion, I followed up with Gwen Moore and Steve Bradford regarding the trailer bill 
language on the Assembly side. Bradford is quite supportive of CES-21 and will chat with Peevey regarding 
the best way to handle this issue. We have a meeting scheduled with Peevey on June 10th to follow up.

Additionally, we returned from the Deloitte Energy Conference ("Innovation: Changing the Future of 
Energy") this week where we had the opportunity to meet with individuals who mentioned their interest and 
capabilities in CES-21. Specifically, we had discussions with:

• Dr. Tom Mason, Director, Oak Ridge National Laboratory - HPC expertise
• Dr. Charles McMillian, Director, Los Alamos National Laboratory - general cyber security expertise
• General Harry Raduege, Chairman, Center for Cyber Innovation at Deloitte-expertise in cyber security

issues specific to the utility sector (formally managed DoD cyber security efforts worldwide)

Best regards, 
Will

SB GT&S 0159801
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Begin forwarded message:

From: Will Johnson <will@visaqeenerqv.com>
Subject: meeting on June 10th at 11:30 a.m.-12:00 p.m. 
Date: May 23, 2013 11:26:03 AM PDT 
To: Nuria Gonzalez <NUR@cpuc.ca.qov>
Cc: "Michael R. Peevey" <MP1@CPUC.CA.GOV>

Nuria,
Nice chatting with you today and thank you for coordinating a meeting for us on June 10th 
at 11:30 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. with President Peevey in his LA office. During the meeting we 
would like to follow up with President Peevey regarding his discussions with 
Assemblymember Bradford and other CES-21 issues.

Best regards, 
Will

Begin forwarded message:

From: Will Johnson <will@vtsageenergy.com>
Subject: Follow up
Date: May 22, 2013 12:09:02 PM PDT
To: "Michael R. Peevey" <MP1@CPUC.CA.GOV>

Hi Mike,

It was great seeing you at the Commissioner Peterman Reception and 
chatting with you and Gwen about the Assembly Staff proposing similar 
language regarding CES-21 in the budget trailer bill as that which is on the 
Senate side. As you suggested, Gwen spoke to Steve Bradford about it 
and Steve is quite supportive of CES-21. Steve mentioned that he would 
give you a call to further discuss the issue or you could feel free to give 
him a call on his cell phone.

Best regards, 
Will

SB GT&S 0159802
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